
  CRINGLEFORD PARISH COUNCIL 
e-mail clerk@cringlefordparishcouncil.gov.uk 

Mrs Anne E. Barnes 
Parish Clerk 

16A Newmarket Rd 
Cringleford 

Norwich 
    NR4 6UE  

Tel. 01603 250198 
 
December 2012 
 
 
Dear Parishioners, 

 

Cringleford Neighbourhood Development Plan  

The Parish Council invites you to comment on the Neighbourhood Development Plan 

delivered with this letter. Your comments are very important because the Plan will 

shape the future of the village down to at least 2026.  

Unlike Parish Plans, Neighbourhood Development Plans will be incorporated into the 

district planning frameworks and will be used by District Councils to determine 

planning applications. Neighbourhood Development Plans come out of the 

Government’s determination to ensure that local communities are closely involved in 

making the decisions which affect them.  

 You will have until the 13 February 2013 to make your comments. You can 

make these in one of three ways. You can complete the form on the back of this 

letter and send it to the Parish Clerk at the above address, e-mail your comments to 

her at clerk@cringlefordparishcouncil.gov.uk, or hand it to any Parish Councillor. 

To assist you a public exhibition will take place in the Patteson Parish Room, 13 

Newmarket Road, Cringleford, Norwich, NR4 6UE, from 2 pm to 8 pm on Friday 

11 January and from 9 am to midday on Saturday 12 January 2013. This will be 

your opportunity to discuss the Plan with councillors and ask any questions. 

The Plan is also available on the Parish Council website 

www.cringlefordparishcouncil.gov.uk. 

Please let us have your comments by 13 February 2013 and thank you for your 

help and support in preparing the Neighbourhood Development Plan. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Susan Mackinnon 
Chairman of Cringleford Parish Council 



COMMENT FORM 
 
Name: 
 
Address: 
 
Telephone Number: 
 
E-mail: 
 
Please write your comments below and use a separate sheet if 
necessary: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Send to Parish Clerk at 16a Newmarket Road, Cringleford, NR4 6UE  
Comments can also be sent by e-mail to 
clerk@cringlefordparishcouncil.gov.uk or to any Parish Councillor  
by 13 February 2013. 
 
Thank you. 


